

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 26th January 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We know how to be a good friend and enjoy healthy relationships.

Dear Parent,

This week we have continued with the theme of 'Polar Animals.' We have looked at factual books and talked about the difference between a factual book and a fiction book. The children then chose a picture related to the Polar regions and we have made a little class book about the different animals that live there.

We have continued to focus on name writing. The children are very keen to write their names and some are now doing this independently. We are trying to stop bad habits forming and are constantly checking and reinforcing letter formation.

In Mathematics, we have focused on the number seven, alongside continuing to develop an understanding of numbers up to five.

In Literacy we have reinforced the letters s, a and t, alongside working on any letters and numbers in your child's letter box.

We all enjoyed a lovely games lesson where we focused on throwing and catching skills. We then had a mini game of dodge ball; Miss McCaig and I tried to get the children 'out', and then they had great fun trying to get us out!

Homework is set on Seesaw. Please continue to add pictures as the children are thoroughly enjoying sharing their news with the class.

Hats, Gloves and Scarves

While the weather remains cold, please make sure your child has a Froebelian School black woolly hat and some gloves in school. Gloves should be black, grey or red and please make sure all clothing is named! Children can come to school in their black hat; they do not need to bring both to school.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team, Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Calendar Dates:

February

Costume Sale (Hall), 8.00am & 3.30pm